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Tammy Rill

From: Nicole Alger <nicole@nicolealger.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Tammy Rill
Subject: Special permit for Wykeham Rise Inn

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Washington. USE CARE when opening attachments or links.  

Dear Ms. Rill, 
 
I am deeply concerned that the zoning commission will issue a special permit for the Inn before all condiƟons 
are met.   For countless reasons, I am one of the residents in the area ( my husband and I live on River Road 
near Steep Rock) who finds the creaƟon of this  Inn a mistake for the community.    Due to it’s vast size, the 
fact that it is in a residenƟal area that does not permit such an establishment, and that it does not serve the 
more pressing needs of the community, ie. affordable housing,  I would urge you not to allow it to move 
forward unƟl all condiƟons are met.    I know you can’t revoke your permit from 2013 which in and of itself 
was a huge travesty, but at least then you can stand and be counted by not leƫng it go through unless and 
unƟl the stated condiƟons are fully met.  It’s very small comfort to those of us who are outraged by this 
project, but it’s an important stand that I urge you to take. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nicole Alger 
 
 
 
Nicole Alger  
https://linktr.ee/nicolealger 
917-514-7551 


